
St Augustine’s Catholic Primary School is committed to safeguarding 

and promoting the welfare of children and young people.  

St Augustine’s Catholic Primary School 
Week ending Friday 08 November 2019     

 
 

  
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

           Work of the week from Nursery 

          Learning all about the celebration of Diwali! 

              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Great picture of the Nursery’s display learning about 

Diwali!   2hp 

Attendance Matters! 
This week’s attendance 

  

  Number of 
    Lates 

Rec:  88% 2 

Y1:   96% 0 

Y2:   94% 1 

Y3:   83% 3 

Y4:   92% 4 

Y5:   98% 0 

Y6:   95% 3 
 

 Stars of the Week  
Nur:       Kiet Mai                                  Suhana Nahar 

Rec:    Toby Le Jackson-Smith          Felix Trinh 

Y1:    Nadia Jankiewicz            Brajan Rozewski   

Y2:    Danny Nguyen                     Kaillan Tran  

Y3:  Alex Evitts                      Mariah Malliya 

Y4:  Jakub Rzepa                       Noah Penman-White 

Y5:    Ellie Mai                             Maja Majrowska 

Y6:      Katie Ho                             Matthew Dwyer 

 

 

 

 

 

PUNCTUALITY – 13 LATES 

Make sure you set off early to be on time for the 

start of the school day. 

 
ATTENDANCE CHAMPIONS – Year Five  

 
 

It is already a very close competition to see 
which class is the best. 

ATTENDANCE – 92% 
 

Our attendance has been affected by recent illness. 

Now that children are feeling better we hope to see 

an improvement in our overall percentage for the 

week. 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Live, Love and Learn with Jesus 
 

THE WEDNESDAY 
WORD 

Special word of the week is:  
 

“HEAVEN” 

“We believe that there is 

another life because we have 

already begun to feel it here.”  
Pope Francis 

 
 

 



         

St Augustine’s Catholic Primary School is committed to safeguarding 

and promoting the welfare of children and young people. 

   

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

     

 

 

Class Information 
We ask for £15 per child per year or £30 for a family of three or more siblings. This can be paid on a termly basis 

(£5/£10) to suit your needs but we do ask that monies are sent in at the beginning of each term. 
 

Nur:      Well done Nursery! You did some super writing about fireworks! Whoosh! Bang! Zoom! 

Rec:       Super autumn work! We have been looking at the season of autumn and recording our findings.  

Year 1:  Super shape work this week Year1! You know the names of lots of 2D shapes.  

Year 2:  We listened to Father speaking about the special month of November and prayed for our loved ones. 

Year 3: Super work on the story of Zaccheus. 

Year 4: We have lots of P.E/ outdoor activities planned; Mon & Thurs PE kit required. Tues- swimming.  

Year 5: We have been reading Greek myths. We have read about Prometheus and Pandora.  

Year 6: A great start to the new term! Some lovely art work on the “Castle and the sun” by Paul Klee. 

SAFEGUARDING 
 

 
If you have any concerns, please let us know. 

We might be able to help and we can certainly advise 

you where to access help. 

 

 
We love reading at St Augustine’s. Remember to read 

at home every night! What is your favourite story? 

 

 
 

 

e-SAFETY 

 
Be SMART and follow the e-safety rules. 

 

SCHOOL NEWS 

t Thank you to Mrs Porter and Year 3 for leading Remembrance Day assembly this morning. It was a moving and prayerful 

experience.  

t ALL CHILDREN NEED TO HAVE CORRECT PE KIT/PUMPS IN A DRAWSTRING BAG TO BE KEPT IN THE CLOAKROOM. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR CO-OPERATION WITH THIS.  

t UNIFORM/ COATS/ HATS/ SCARVES/ READING BAGS ETC NEED TO BE NAMED CLEARLY. 

t On Friday 15 November it is ‘Flavoured Pizza Day’; pepperoni, ham & pineapple, cheese & tomato. All sandwich children are 

welcome but please inform the office if your child wishes to have pizza.  

t Bag2School day is Tuesday 26 November 2019- if you fill your bag, you can always use other bags to send in your items. 

t Only 2 spaces remaining for Tennis Club. This will be held on Tuesday after school and is open to children from Y1-Y6. Please see 

office staff if interested. 

                                                             

     
 

PTA EVENTS 
 

   Our Bag2School collection will be on Tuesday 26 

November 2019. Please fill as many bags as you can! 
      

 
 

 
 

We Remember...  
 

During the month of November we pray for all those 

who have died -our dearly departed. May they rest in 

peace. 

 

 

 

Shared Lunch 

 
Congratulations to: Ranveer, Bella, Catie, Roberto, Ondrej, 
Jacquelyn, Nikodem, Jacob, Maria, Ashley, Karolina and 
Leon. Children are selected for showing acts of kindness, hard 
work, enthusiasm & sensible behaviour throughout the week. 

 


